
 

September 21, 2018 
 

Mark Your Calendars 
 

 

Tuesday, September 25th – 4th Grade Field Study – Blue House – The 4th Grade Blue House 

students will be at Fort Loudon State Historic Site from 8:30 am to 12:30 pm. 
 

Wednesday, September 26th – 4th Grade Field Study – Green House – The 4th Grade Green House 

students will be at Fort Loudon State Historic Site from 8:30 am to 12:30 pm. 
 

Wednesday, September 26th & Thursday, September 27th – 6th & 7th Grade Basketball Try-out 

Information – Try-outs for the 6th and 7th Grade girls will be in the gym from 3:00 – 4:00 pm. 

Boys interested in being on the basketball team will have try-outs from 4:00 to 5:00 pm. Please 

fill out the tryout packet and return to Coach Creech by Sept. 26th. 
 

Thursday, September 27th – AR Checkered Flag - Reading goals need to be met by the end of 

each quarter. To ensure students are progressing toward their goals, there will be two 

"checkpoints" during each quarter. At the Last Lap Checkpoint, students who have not 

accumulated all their points toward their goal will be given time during Enrichment and 

recess to complete their goal. 
 

Friday, September 28th – Hawk Olympics Closing Ceremony – The Hawk Olympics Closing 

Ceremony will be in the gym from 1:45 – 2:30 pm. 
 

 

Please visit our CGIS website at www.maryville-schools.org/cgis to find information regarding all 

our activities, clubs, school calendar, classroom information, and more. 

 

Digital Citizenship Announcements Week:  Information Literacy 9/21/18 
 

Here are a few words of wisdom regarding digital citizenship. This week, we are focusing on 

Information Literacy. Information literacy is the ability to identify, find, evaluate, and use 

information effectively. Evaluating the quality and credibility of a source and giving it credit are 

information literacy skills. 

At Maryville City Schools, we recommend that each person: 

Start thinking about how you find information online and what you do with that information. Are 

you using good online searching strategies to efficiently get to credible information? Are you 

careful to always give your sources credit? Use these next few weeks to evaluate your information 

literacy. 

 

 

CGIS Parent Reminders 
 

 Students in grades 4-7 will be taking our first benchmark assessment of the year over the 

next two weeks.  These benchmark assessments are entitled CASE 21. 4th graders will be 

http://www.maryville-schools.org/cgis


assessed in Reading Language Arts and Math while 5th, 6th and 7th graders will be assessed 

in all subjects. This assessment data will help us drive our instruction for next nine weeks. 
 

 At the end of the school day, please be aware that the office will get very busy. We will 

not be checking students out after 2:30 pm. Please make sure that if you have an 

appointment scheduled for your student that you allocate enough time to be in the office 

prior to 2:30 pm. 
 

 

Flight Camp 
 

Looking for something fun to do over Fall Break?  Come join your fellow classmates at 

FLIGHT CAMP!  Registration has been extend through next Tuesday, so get your forms 

turned in and join the fun!! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations to Karla West, our 5th Grade Gold House RLA Teacher! 

 
 

 

 



 



 
 


